
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 3 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This term our theme is Stone Age Rocks! 
 

English This week we will be continuing to look at our text, Stig of the Dump. 

We will be writing our own version of chapter 1 focussing on including 

adverbial phrases to describe time, reason, manner and place.   

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be completing an assessment to 

demonstrate everything we have learnt about time before going on to 

look at interpreting pictograms with different scales. On Wednesday, we 

will be revising methods of column addition and subtraction.   

Topic In topic, we will be looking at the Bronze Age and Iron Age and how 

they differ to the Stone Age and learning about roundhouses and 

hillforts. In science, we will be looking at what soil is made up of! 

 
 

This Thursday, we have our school trip to The Earth Trust. Please ensure that you have made 

payment on Parent Pay. Given the current weather, it is imperative that your child comes to 

school on that day in appropriate clothing.  We would recommend layers including a waterproof 

winter coat, hat and gloves.  A large part of the day is outside so warm clothing is essential.   

This term, it is essential that wellies continue to be in school at all times as the field is still very 

muddy. Swimming lessons continue on Fridays so swimming kit will be needed.  

Violin and recorder sessions will continue on Wednesday mornings Please can violins or recorders 

be brought into school every week.  

We look forward to seeing you all during our parent consultations on Tuesday and Thursday. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


